
 
 
 

Ka Nalu: Towards a Hawaiian National Consciousness 

Hawaiian Society of Law and Politics 3
rd 

Biennial Symposium  

 

AGENDA: 
 
08:00 – 08:30  Registration and Refreshments 
 
08:30 – 09:00  Introduction:  Commemorating Dr. Kanalu Young 

Introduction of the new HSLP faculty advisor, Dr. Niklaus Schweizer 
 
09:00 – 10:30 Dr. Sydney Iaukea: Queen Lili‘uokalani's Trust Deed and the Crown Lands: A 

Story of Political and Emotional Maneuverings 
 
10:30 – 12:00 Dr. Kamana Beamer: Na Mākou Ka Mana--Mapping the Birth, Repression, and 

Re-emergence of a Hawaiian National Consciousness 
 
12:00 – 01:30  Lunch Break 
 
01:30 – 03:00   Dr. Keanu Sai: The Myth of Ceded Lands: A Legal Analysis 
 
03:00 – 04:00 Panel discussion: Publishing New Research and Developing a Hawaiian 

National Curriculum.  
 
 

TOPIC:   The title of the symposium references two things. First HSLP would like to pay tribute to the late Dr. 
Kanalu Young (1954-2008) for his contributions to HSLP as its faculty advisor and his continued dedication to 
HSLP.  Second, it acknowledges another "wave" of scholarship and the graduation of three HSLP members with 
their Ph.Ds. Dr. Kamana Beamer (Geography), Dr. Sydney Iaukea (Political Science) and Dr. Keanu Sai (Political 
Science) will be the featured presenters. The symposium will conclude in a panel discussion on each individual’s 
progress on publication of their respective books, Kamehameha Publishing's involvement with publishing HSLP's 
journal, and other topics related to HSLP and curriculum development. As HSLP’s new faculty advisor Dr. Niklaus 
Schweizer reminds us, our symposium will honour the saying of Kamehameha III: “He aupuni palapala ko'u - 'o ke kanaka 
pono - 'o ia ko'u kanaka --- Mine is the kingdom of education - the righteous man - is my man.” 

REGISTRATION: The symposium is open to the public at no cost but 
registration is required due to limited seating. To register please email the 
"Symposium Committee" at hslp@hawaii.edu with your full name and your 
profession, and be sure to type "HSLP 2009 Symposium Registration" in the 
subject space of your email. The committee will acknowledge receipt of your 
registration by email. Seats are limited so seating will be reserved for confirmed 
registered participants.  

WEBSITE: http://www2.hawaii.edu/~hslp  

WHERE: Hawai‘i Imin International Conference Center, 1777 East-West Road, 
on the campus of the University of Hawaiʻi at Mānoa.  

WHEN: February 28, 2009 (Saturday), 8:00am – 4:00pm  

Sponsored in part by a grant from the UH Student Activit y and Program Fee Board (SAPFB)  
 


